RECOMMENDATION LETTER

Fish India Ltd., of Sri Maheshprasad, Heble, S/o., Late Sri D.E. Heble,
Bhatkal has applied for 0.24 Ha. of Reserve Forest in Venkatapur F.S.No.
89A1. There is no alternate land for the project proponent and there will be

least damage to the surrounding forest. The project is recommended.

2.6 200
Deputy Conservator of Forests, i

Honavar Division, Honavar.




